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First name: Nancy

Last name: Hillstrand

Organization: Pioneer Alaskan Fisheries Inc

Title: Owner

Comments: The illegal cabins must be phased out.  They do not belong in wilderness areas.  Wilderness areas

are a precious heritage for the abundance and diversity of present and future generations of inhabitants living in

these areas.  Wilderness were designed to remain intact as the namesake portrays.  As more humans populate

other areas not designated wilderness,  these wilderness areas will become all the more priceless to remain

unaltered and intact.  Cabins must be phased out to eliminate problems and controversies known to cause

disturbance and stress radiating out from these seeming benign more permanent  public use areas.  Wilderness

areas are purposely not parks…where public use cabins and infrastructure is allowed bringing more intense use.

These separate delineations of park compared to wilderness areas must remain steadfastly differentiated to hold

this most precious  wildernessheritage of our rapidly dwindling wilderness areas whole, unaltered, and

functioning with bare minimal  interception of present  humans.  Wilderness in its purest unaltered state, allow

future generations of humans to behold the continuance of the astounding earths faunal and floral life forms in

their natural living unfragmented functional ecosystems, unhindered and  without the stress of human

infrastructures of illegal cabins.  

Keep up the good work of protecting and preserving intact whole wilderness areas.  But the cabins must go.

Thank you


